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           11th March 2022 
Dear Parent, 

Spring is definitely in the air! 

Thank you to those who took the time to answer our recent surveys on school communication and 

school life at Guilden Sutton. If you would like to further expand on any points, please feel free to 

contact the school office or email me directly – I really appreciate parent feedback. As a new 

Headteacher, it makes me extremely proud to say that 98% of our parents would recommend this 

school to someone else. 

Parent’ Evening was a great success and it was lovely to have so many of our families in the building. 

Your children make us proud every single day! 

World Book Day was enjoyed by everyone and it was the perfect opportunity to launce our 100 

Recommended Reads. Thank you for your generous contributions – the children have enjoyed 

exploring the many new titles around school. 

The 22.2.22 sponsorship initiative, led by our Trustees, raised £1,300! We have such wonderfully 

compassionate children who have gone above and beyond: walking dogs, cleaning out the rabbit 

hutch, walking 222 times around Oaklands, singing a song to the whole family…the list is endless! 

Please! Please! Please! Continue to be mindful during drop off and pick up times. There was nearly a 

serious accident on Monday morning when a car was doing a three point turn at the bottom of 

Arrowcroft Road. The safety and wellbeing of our children is our number one priority! 

School Spider now has a feature whereby you can preload monies onto your account which can be 

used for school dinners, trips, etc… If you have any queries, please contact the school office. 

Comic Relief will take place on Friday 18th March. The children are invited to wear red, yellow and 

blue. Donations will be shared between Comic Relief and the Ukraine Crisis Appeal. Well done to the 

whole school for taking part in AmaSing's sing for Ukraine fundraiser! There were over 10,000 people 

joining in globally and it was an honour to take part and sing 'Lean On Me' to show solidarity with the 

people of Ukraine. 

The Book Fair will take place week beginning the 28th March - more information will follow. 

We have pencilled in a Spring coffee morning for Friday 1st April. Hopefully this will go ahead and I will 

send out more information nearer the time. 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

Theresa Rainford 
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